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7130 Spring Street- Racine, Wisconsin 53406 – (262) 886-3610 – Fax (262) 886-6286 

Also Available in Full Color on the Web at http://members.romalodge.com/newsletter.html 

SEPTEMBER 2021 ISSUE 
 

 

 
Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy. 
 
The Members Dining Room and Lounge will be closed on 
Fridays and Saturdays until the weekend of September 17th 
and 18th.  The RIWA committee has been hard at work making 
changes that I hope you will all enjoy. We have made changes 
to the menu to include some new items and will still have some 
old favorites.  Our new dining room chef, Michael Bolton, will 
be focusing his talents on quality and service.  Please say hello 
when you see him and make him welcome as part of the Roma 
Lodge family. 
 
The weekend of September 17th and 18th will be a grand re-
opening weekend. Dining will be restricted to the Dining Room 
only. The Lounge will be reserved for gathering before and 
after your meal. RESERVATIONS WILL BE REQUIRED to help 
determine staffing and food preparation. Please call (262-886-
8850) for reservations.  Upon leaving your reservation, you 
may receive a call back asking you to reschedule your 
reservation to accommodate staffing. 
 
The RIWA committee wants you, the Members, to choose the 
marinara sauce that will become the Roma Lodge signature 
sauce to be used on both the Members side and the Banquet 
side.  The night of September 10th, at the members meeting, 
you will get a chance to sample three different sauces and vote 
for your favorite.  Please try to attend the meeting.  This is your 
chance to choose what we will be serving to our members and 
guests going forward. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet will continue to be open while the 
Dining Room is closed on Fridays and Saturdays. Since we 
started the buffet years ago, we have always had volunteer 
help from our membership to keep the cost down.  If anyone is 
interested in volunteering, even once a month, please contact 
me.  Reservations are always recommended as this helps us 
plan for staffing and food preparation. Pricing is $9.50, $8.50 
for seniors 55 and older and $6.50 for kids. 
 

Our carryout/curbside service will continue to be available to 
the public on Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays as well as Café 
Roma on Friday nights.  Please remind your friends that these 
are available to them. 
 
Bingo is back at Roma Lodge and participation has been 
excellent!  Bingo has always been an important function here 
at Roma Lodge and requires many volunteers.  If you have the 
time to volunteer, please contact Jim Faraone or Mike Peratt. 
 
The Roma Lodge Beer Garden is open on Friday evenings from 
4pm till dusk and on Sunday afternoons from 1pm to 5pm.  We 
are featuring craft beers, wines, bourbons, Old Fashioneds, and 
vodka drinks. Sandwiches include Beef, Meatball and Sausage 
bombers. Stop out and have something to eat and drink.  Make 
sure to tell your friends because it is open to the public. 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership meeting is scheduled for 
Friday, September 10th at 7:00 PM.  Be sure  to attend and vote 
for your favorite sauce! The next Roma Lodge Board of 
Directors meeting will be Tuesday, September 7th at 6:30 PM. 
We will continue to do everything we can to keep our meetings 
as safe as possible for our members. 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God Bless you all!) 
 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President 

SEPTEMBER MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
SEPTEMBER 10, 2021 – 7:00 PM 
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SEPTEMBER 2021 EVENTS 

 Saturday, September 4 International Bacon Day 
 Monday, September 6 Labor Day 
 Tuesday, September 7 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, September 10 Membership Meeting 
 Saturday, September 11 Coffee and Cars 
 Saturday, September 11 911 Remembrance 
 Sunday, September 12 Roma Lodge Cribbage Tournament 
 Sunday, September 12 Chocolate Milkshake Day 
 Saturday, September 17 Members Restaurant Grand Re-Opening 
 Sunday, September 19 Wife Appreciation Day 
 

 

BOCCE LEAGUES 
 

The upcoming 2021-2022 Men’s Bocce Season is fast approaching!  On the bulletin board in the bocce courts 
captains can find signup sheets for each night.  Teams must sign up for the night they wish to play.  Per our league 
rules a maximum of 9 teams are eligible to play each night so make sure you secure your team’s spot! 
 
The bocce captains’ meeting is Monday, August 30th at 6:30pm in the Members Lounge.  All team captains are 
encouraged to attend.  All other players are also invited to attend.  It’s the one time of the year that anyone wanting 
to propose a rule change is allowed to do so. 
 
Also posted on the bulletin board is a signup sheet for any players who would like to play but do not have a team. 
If you are new to the league, please sign up. It is a great way to meet members and have a fun time playing a great 
game. 
 
If anyone has any questions about this meeting, the league or are planning to form a bocce team for the 2021-2022 
season, please contact: 
 

Dave Chiapete, Co-Chair – (262) 939-5914, davidchiapete@hotmail.com 
Dave Silvani, Co-Chair – (262) 321-1604, dsilvani@live.com 

Jim Silvani – (262) 939-8139, silvanijames@gmail.com 
Tony Povkovich – (262) 880-5945, tjpovkovich@gmail.com 

 
The Members Restaurant will be closed Friday and Saturday nights 

until September 17th.  The buffet is still available on Wednesday 
evenings from 5:00 PM – 8:00 PM.  Please patronize our restaurant on Wednesdays.  The food selection and 
quality has been great but, attendance is poor.  Let’s do what we can to support the Wednesday night buffet. 

 
We have hired a new dining room chef, Michael Bolton.  He will be focusing his talents on bringing back the 

quality and service we expect from our great club.  The weekend of September 17th and 18th will be the grand re-
opening weekend.  Please make your reservations for that weekend. 

 
At the membership meeting on Friday, September 10th we will be sampling three different marinara sauces and 

then voting to select the new Roma Lodge signature sauce. 

 

mailto:davidchiapete@hotmail.com
mailto:dsilvani@live.com
mailto:silvanijames@gmail.com
mailto:tjpovkovich@gmail.com
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DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 

FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 
BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 
We need help during September. If you would like to volunteer your time, please contact: 

Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 
Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 
Jon Morelli (September Captain):  262-994-2861 – dawghaus1206@gmail.com 

 

 
 
This month’s article features Mark Mano.  I think you will enjoy it.  I am pleased to say that we have stories lined up for the 
October and November issues which I believe you will find interesting.    However, we need articles for future issues. 
 
Please submit your stories.  The purpose of this feature is to highlight members’ hobbies, jobs, travels, etc. and allow us to 
get to know our fellow members. 
 
If you would like to submit a story for a future newsletter, please send it to me.  
(Jon Morelli – roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com) 
 

 

Columbus Day / Wine Tasting event on Saturday October 9th. 
 

This will be a member/guest event.  Please watch your e-mail and the October 

Newsletter for more details. 

 

mailto:jfaraone@wi.rr.com
mailto:mperatt22@yahoo.com
mailto:dawghaus1206@gmail.com
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com
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Mark was born September 29, 1941 (he will celebrate his 80th birthday this month) to Rudy and 
Helen (Commodore) Mano, one of three boys (brothers, Barry, and Greg - deceased June 2013). 
 
Mark graduated from St Catherine’s High School in 1959 and joined the US Navy in September, 
serving two years active duty and another four years in the reserves, being honorably discharged  
in 1965.  According to Mark, he attended UW-Racine in 1961 and 62 attended but, “flunked out.”  
Mark went back to UW-Parkside in 1969 and graduated in 1971 with a degree in Business 
Marketing.  During his hiatus Mark worked at Young Radiator (1962-1965) and started as a 
professional drag racer in dragsters (Mano Bros. Racine) in 1962, as a driver with his brother 
Barry as the mechanic, the venture ended in 1969. 
 

In 1961 Mark refereed his first JV basketball game at East Troy High School, getting paid $5.00 cash, with his dad working 
the varsity game.  In 1970 the NBA was looking for 5 new officials and selected 100 officials from around the country to 
attend a tryout camp in Chicago.  Basketball Hall of Fame Referee Mendy Rudolph was the boss.  Mark was selected to 
work his first exhibition game (Pistons v. Knicks) on September 24, 1970, in Ann Arbor, Mi.  Mark stayed in the league for 
five years working 82 games a season.  He said one of his most memorable games was December 12, 1972 (Bulls v. Lakers 
in Chicago).  He told me to Google it, which I did (Exciting overtime victory by the Lakers – 106 to 105).  During the NBA 
summers Mark taught referees in San Juan, Puerto Rico, traveling all over the island, often working games on outdoor 
courts and many times having a police escort to get back to his apartment safely. 

 
In 1976 Mark and his brother Barry started a new magazine aimed at improving officiating in all sports, Referee Magazine, 
staying for one year.  Referee magazine still thrives today.  During 1976 Mark worked part-time with his dad at Mano 
Fencing, doing a few fences a week.  Having gotten remarried and adopting three children (Bill, Corrine, and Chuck) Mark 
began selling cars at Frank Gentile Olds and Honda.  Joe Jardina and Augie Stretti were his mentors.  One Friday night Augie 
suggested going to Roma Lodge after work for a card game, they went to Memorial Drive and played to the wee hours of 
the morning.   Mark met Mike Gallo, Emil and Gino Infusino, and a few others and played cards many years together and 
formed friendships which still exist.  In 1979 Augie wanted to sponsor Mark to join the lodge which has translated into 42 
years of membership. 

 
In 1977 Mark received a call that a women’s pro basketball league was forming and was asked if he wanted to work the 
first game.  Mark said yes and threw the ball up for the Milwaukee Does and the Chicago Hustle, starting a two-year stay.  
During this period a friend Davy Phillips, an American League Umpire and assignor, approached Mark about working D1 
basketball.  Three-man basketball refereeing was just getting started and Mark accepted, working 7 conferences, and 
refereeing 85 games a year.  During this period Mark, his father and brother were schooled in three men officiating.  They 
took games to demonstrate the new mechanics, which took a while to take hold. 

 
During his college career he was fortunate to return to San Juan to work the San Juan Shoot Out College tournament.  From 
there he was asked to go to the island of Antigua to teach referees for two weeks.  In 1988 Mark took over assigning small 
college referees for two conferences, Lake Michigan and Midwest Conference, where he stayed until 1993.  With all the 
headaches of assigning, working 85 games annually and the travel Mark was burning out, so he decided to step down 
working his last game at Lakeland College for a NAIA tournament berth.  Mark’s career ended when he put his bag in the 
closet and never touched a whistle again. 
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Mano Fencing had grown a lot and Mark worked at the business from 4:00 AM until about 6:00 PM, loading 5 trucks every 
day with the forklift and doing estimates.  During an 8-month season they handled about 1,000 jobs.  Mark sold the 
business in 2000 to his son Chuck who continues to move the company forward.  Two of Chuck’s children, Zach and 
Samantha also work in the business.  Chuck and Zach became Lodge members June of 2021, making Mark a proud dad 
and grandpa. 
 
In 2000 Mark moved fulltime to Kissimmee Florida to start a new life.  Mark found a Catholic Church about three miles 
away; it seemed his higher power had some new ventures for him. Back in Wisconsin in the summer of 2000 he started 
attending daily mass at St. Louis before estimating fences.  He said he had forgotten about his higher power for some years, 
and he then reconnected.  At one of those summer daily masses the priest, Father Jerry Hessell, came to Mark before mass 
and asked him to be the lector that day.  As Mark stated, he gave him all the reasons why not, but Father didn’t waiver.  
Mark has been reading ever since and found a new passion, having read in 19 churches to date.  Mark also took Eucharistic 
Minister training.  In Florida Mark attended daily Mass at a 1,500-family parish where he was asked, he if he could lead the 
once-a-week kid’s mass.  The pastor wanted to know if he had the time to be the church sacristan, to which Mark said, 
“What is that??”  He learned it was a person who organizes the masses in the church and did the funerals, naturally he 
said yes and stayed for 5 years and did 297 funerals.  During this 5-year period Mark was introduced to Give Kids the World, 
a local resort run by the Make-A-Wish foundation.  This was an option for terminally children granted a final wish.  Mark 
went there one day in early 2000 to see the resort and meet with management.  At that time, he was fishing 200 days a 
year and they told him “We have a pond stocked with fish” and no one to run a weekly fishing contest.  Mark fixed all their 
equipment, and every Tuesday for 5 years held a two-hour Catch and Release contest.  Mark said his heart was broken 
many times dealing with these kids, but he never allowed himself to show it.  When they caught a bass, Mark told them 
“Down here we kiss our fish on the mouth before we release them.”  Mark said he thought their parents thought he was 
nuts, but admits they were right. 
 
Mark continues to do what he can to help people by donating whole blood and platelets, to date he is a 65-gallon donor. 
 
In 2001, Mark was introduced to tournament cribbage, playing three clubs weekly and on some weekends, he would travel 
by car or air to weekend tournaments in the Carolinas and Northeast.  There were usually between 100 and 150 players 
on a weekend and Mark has been so fortunate to have won 5 of them.  This is why Pam and Mark decided to run monthly 
tournaments at our Lodge.  One Sunday a month starting 12 September this year.  They are fun and very sociable games.  
See the ad in this newsletter. 
 
In 2002 Mark met Pam Lopez on Yahoo Personals, they dated and moved together to Montgomery, Alabama in 2005 for 
Pam’s pursuit of a job in the auto auction business.  Mark took care of a 19-acre Catholic Church, grass cutting and 
organizing work crews. The pastor gave him a credit card and said do what you need too, nobody had ever spent the time 
needed to beautify the grounds.   After two years Mark & Pam returned to Florida and stayed until July of 2016.  They 
wanted to be around family and friends back in Wisconsin, so they bought a condo in Sturtevant.  Pam and Mark got 
married on December 11, 2020, which Mark describes as the best day of his life, marrying his soulmate. 
 
March 2020 saw COVID change our lives and Mark approached the lodge about saving a ton of money and doing the grass 
cutting and landscaping ourselves.  Frank Bisotti brought over a 48” garden tractor that was used that year to cut the grass.  
Mark has devoted a lot of time to the lawn care, but he says he loves to cut grass.  He is thankful to the members eager to 
help trim trees, plant flowers and lay mulch.  Through Mark’s efforts we now have a zero-turn lawn mower, trimmers, and 
all the tools we need.  Mark describes it as a labor of love by all the men and women who have seen fit to help.  Mark feels 
he is a blessed man to have you all in his life! 
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(Reported by Rick Bonanno) 
 
 

The Roma Lodge Golf Outing was held on Sunday, August 15th at Ives Grove Golf Course.  A total of 13 
foursomes participated.  The weather was fantastic.  Chairman Mike Peratt and his committee worked very 
hard to conduct an excellent event.   The golfers then gathered at Roma Lodge for a delicious prime rib dinner.  
Thanks to all of the participants.  We are looking forward to another great golf outing next year!!! 
 
 

  

The Committee: Art Rozzoni, Mike Peratt-Chairman, Chuck 
Funk, Keith Bouterse 

Al Porcaro, Dan Lemsky, Ben Lawryk, Gabe Siehr 

John Pisanello, Dennis Porcaro, Brian Hart, Pat Diem Carol Peratt, Joan Platt, Vicki Christensen, Linda Vena 
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Steve Blegen, Pat Tierney, Guy Schetter, Ralph Lipari Matt Porcaro, Max Merkrndy, Pat Drew, Zach Tranchita 

Past President Don Cicero, Paul Crivello, Frank Caruso, Steve 
Hesse 

Peter Porcaro, Perry Porcaro, Rudy Rick, Jim Braun 

Keith Bouterse, Chuck Funk, Dick Payette, Bill Pragalz Tom Linden, Jamie Eickhorst, Mike Rauch, Brian Dessart 
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Brady Brenner, Bryce Spalding, Bill Pucci, Jr., Dan Sell Reid Blake, Dan Owens, Mark Tisdale, Ken Plutchak 

Chairman Mike Peratt, Rick Anton, Tom Fafford, Chris Kauzrich Past President Joe Porcaro, Joe Romano, Frank Maritato, Dave 
Porcaro 

Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

Suspended Until Further Notice 
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On Sunday, August 1, Roma Lodge held the 38th annual bocce tournament with twenty-three teams from Racine, 
Kenosha, Milwaukee, Chicago, Rockford, and Highwood IL participating.   
 
Any Given Sunday (Roma Lodge) defeated Cabin Fever (Highwood) in the Championship game of the Open Division  
[16-12].  In the 3rd/4th place game Intermilan (Roma Lodge) defeated Venetian Club (Rockford) [16-8]. 
 
In the Ladies Division, Buon Amici (Roma Lodge) won their 2nd Championship in a row by defeating the Venetian Club 
Ladies (Rockford) by a score of 16-9.  Below are the people on each team from Roma Lodge.   
 
Any Given Sunday – Open Division Champions Buon Amici – Ladies Division Champions 
David Chiapete (Captain) Tina ‘Chiapete’ Russell (Captain) 
Frank Bisotti Tracy Anzalone 
Jason Evitts Lisa Chiapete 
Victor Pettavino Maggie Cronin 
Mike Rauch  Julie Menehan 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Intermilan – 3rd Place 
John Anzalone (Captain) 
Derek Anzalone 
Jason Johnson 
Pat Johnson 
Brian Pulda 
 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

L-R: Frank Bisotti, Mike Rauch, Jason Evitts, Victor 
Pettavino, Dave Chiapete 

L-R: Maggie Cronin, Julie Menehan, Lisa Chiapete, Tina 
Russell, Tracy Anzalone 



Page | 10 
 

 

 
 

 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 

“Next Generation” Team 
L-R:  Brayden LoPiccolo, Carter & Leo Anzalone,  

Mentors Bill & Bill Jr. Pucci 

BLAST FROM THE PAST – circa 2000 

Original “Next Generation” Team 
L-R:  Nick Rossi, Andy Ashley, Bobby Barengo, Tony Povkovich, Ernie 

Rossi [Nick Rossi and Tony Povkovich both played in this year’s 
tournament] 
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Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 

Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in September 
 

September 1 Michael Garbo September 12 William Pinnow September 27 Joseph W. Buscemi 
 Anthony Hirt September 14 Ralph Nicotera III  Damiano Piraino 
September 2 Jack  R. Kelley September 17 Philip Mazzie September 28 Charles Hoeft 
September 3 William Bushell September 18 Kevin Elrod  Glen Johnson 
September 5 Ralph Malicki September 26 Ronald J. Brodsko September 29 Mark Mano 
September 9 Eric Andersen  James Germinaro  David Schneider 
 Jeff Fidler  Dominic LoPiccolo September 30 Gavin DeCheck 
 Adolfo Greco 
 
List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files. Contact Mike Peratt, 

mperatt22@yahoo.com if corrections are needed. 

 

 
The following gentlemen was screened and recommended by the Membership Committee for vote at the 
October 8, 2021 Membership Meeting.  The Board unanimously approved the recommendation at the August 
10, 2021 Board Meeting.  
 
Michael Harscher - Age 53 Michael Misna – Age 54   
Lives in Kenosha, WI Lives in Racine, WI 
Born in Chicago, IL Born in Czech Republic, came to the US in 1971 
Former real estate broker Owner of Liquid Product LLC 
Married (Dawn Marie) two children Married (Rachel Centrano Misna) four children 
Mother is of Italian descent (Romano) Wife is of Italian descent 
Proponent: William Pucci Jr. Proponent: William Pucci Jr. 

 NOTE: Name pronounced “Molsa” 

OCTOBER 2021 EVENTS 

 Saturday, October 9 Columbus Day / Wine Tasting Event 
 Sunday, October 10 Roma Lodge Cribbage Tournament 
 Monday, October 11 Columbus Day 
 Wednesday, October 13 Navy Birthday 
 Saturday, October 16 Sweetest Day 
 Thursday, October 21 Back to the Future Day 
 Sunday, October 31 Halloween 
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Coffee and Cars – Next show Saturday, September 11, 2021 from 8 AM to Noon 
 

The third Coffee and Cars was held Saturday, August 14th.  The attendance was down, 64 cars, due to competition with 
the Union Grove Car Show.  For next month – remember our motto – “If it’s special to you, it’s special to us”.  Bring your 
“special” car for all to see. 

  

Ken Scolaro and Lisa 
Stannis sold donuts, 
coffee, drinks, and 

popcorn. 

Loyal crew 
L-R: Jim & Brenda LaBelle, 

Joe Porcaro, and Jim 
Faraone 

Coffee & Cars Crew 
L-R: John Gehring, Keith 
Stannis, Tony & Santino 

Morelli and Vince Morelli 

1970 AAR Plymouth Cuda 
Owner – Tom Savas 

1965 Grand Sport Riviera 
Owner – Tom Weber 

1965 Pontiac GTO 
Owner – Chuck Wahl 

1940 Nash Lafayette 
Owners – Eugene and Dean 

Vesnafski 

1930 Ford Model A 
Cabriolet 

Owner Donald Last 
(traveled from Fort 
Atkinson for show) 
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

 
 

 

 

 

 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 

Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for October 2021 Newsletter is September 20, 2021.  Comments, 
suggestions, and articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli,  Roma Lodge Secretary 

http://gallery.romalodge.com/view/main.jpg.html
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com

